Noah Pollock

Northern Forest Canoe Trail

P.O. Box 565

(802) 540-0319

Noah@northernforestcanoetrail.org

4/14/2010

Nate Cochran

59 Waterfront Plaza

Newport VT 05855

Dear Nate,

Great seeing you last week!

I hope customers continue to come out to enjoy this pleasant spring weather we’ve been having. 

As part of our grant, we are required to submit forms signed by businesses we are working with. I’ve enclosed a form I’m hoping you can sign and mail back to our office. I was supposed to have collected this while I was in the field last week, so the sooner you can return the form, the better. I’ve enclosed a self-address stamped envelope to make it easy for you. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Looking forward to working with you

Thanks Nate!

Noah 

